From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 22, 2017 10:09:42 AM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 4:59 PM

To: registrar

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Karen Rosenfeld

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As residents of Ontario we are already paying some of the highest rates for electricity in North America,
yet Ontario produces a surplus of electrical energy, that Hydro One sells to other provinces and states
in the USA at rates much lower than residents of Ontario pay. In addition carrying costs charged to
rural residents in Ontario are beyond ridiculous - Hydro has become unaffordable. Service and
maintenance of infrastructure has degraded while Hydro One's profit margins have continued to
increase, as have the salaries of Hydro One's executives. Hydro One has zero valid reason for
distribution rate increases. Its time for Hydro One to serve its customers in an ethical and affordable
manner.

-- Attachment --
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